
The Environment Agency are undertaking work in this area as part 
of the River Roding Project to reduce the risk of flooding to 
communities in Woodford and Ilford. The project consists of:
• a Flood Storage Area in Essex, upstream of the M25, and
• embankment repairs on the River Roding adjacent to 

Broadmead Baptist Church 

What is happening here?
We are repairing an embankment on the River Roding which 
consists of the following key activities:
• Bat surveys
• Vegetation clearance
• Fence, access track and site compound set-up in the park
• Tree work
• Embankment repairs
• Reinstatement and landscaping works

When will this be happening?
Work started on surveys and vegetation clearance in the middle of 
September and the work is scheduled to be complete by late 
October 2024 with final landscaping undertaken within an 
appropriate weather window.

For more information please see our project webpage: 
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/hnl/the-river-roding-
project-information-page/
Or email: RiverRodingProject@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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